
 

 

 
 
 
 

Ref No: P1-6/CA/135/17 
 
12 April 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Updates on Semestral Assessment 1: P5 and P6 Oral Examinations and Project 
Click@IJ 
 

We informed you of Semestral Assessment 1 (SA1) and Project Click@IJ in the Term 2 
Letter to Parents as well as through the Semestral Examination 1 Schedule.  

Please note the following amendment for P5 and P6 SA1 Oral Examination dates and 
Project Click@IJ dates and for Semester 1 due to a change in the oral examination format 
by SEAB: 

As Previously Informed Amendment 

P6 SA1 Oral Examination for English 
Language and Mother Tongue Language 
(20 April) 

Project Click@IJ for P1 to P5 : Thursday, 
20 April 

 

P6 SA1 Oral Examination for English 
Language and Mother Tongue Language 
(20 and 21 April) 

Project Click@IJ for P1 to P5: Thursday, 20 
April and Friday, 21 April 

P5 SA1 Oral Examination for English 
Language and Mother Tongue Language 
(21 April) 

Project Click@IJ P1 to P4 and P6: Friday, 
21 April 

P5 SA1 Oral Examination for English 
Language and Mother Tongue Language 
(24 April) 

Project Click@IJ P1 to P4 and P6: moved 
to Monday, 24 April  

 

On Project Click@IJ days, your daughters are to stay at home and engage in 
independent study on an e-learning platform.  

We would like to highlight that only P6 students need to report to school on Thursday,20 
April and Friday, 21 April for their SA1 Oral Examination for English Language and 
Mother Tongue Language.  

The P5 SA1 Oral Examination for English Language and Mother Tongue Language will 
be moved to Monday, 24 April 2017. Only P5 students will report to school on 24 April for 
their SA1 Oral Examination. 

School dismissal will be at 1.10 p.m. on 20 April and 21 April for P6 students. Please note 
that school dismissal will be at 3.40 p.m. on 24 April for P5 students. The school bus 
service will be available for students during these examination days. Please make the 
necessary transport arrangements to pick your daughter if she does not take the school 
bus service. 

 
 

Yours faithfully 
 
 
 

Ms Charmaine Ariken 
Vice-Principal (Academic)  


